
The following is important information regarding our Acorn fundraising program

Dear Families,

Please be advised that we have partnered with Acorn School Fundraising to assist us in reaching this
year’s fundraising goals. The Acorn program was chosen because it not only provides a fun and
fulfilling experience for our students, but it works in unison with our curriculum, better representing the
goals and values of our school than most conventional fundraisers.

Acorn makes a professional reproduction of YOUR child’s artwork, created in the classroom. The art is
printed on items such as folding cards, calendars, placemats, and more. All products are customized
with the artist’s name, age, the school name, and more, making each item one-of-a-kind. All of our
products are of the highest quality and affordably priced.

In the next few weeks, be on the lookout for your child’s artwork completed on an Acorn sheet. Here
you will find product descriptions, pricing, and online ordering instructions. Details are available on the
Acorn website and the Acorn app. We encourage you, as part of the school community, to support this
endeavour. Remember, all the money raised goes directly to our school. In return, you will receive
something of value, something that is as useful as it is unique and can be kept as a memento for years
to come.
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Thank you for supporting
our school!


